
FN-B8PNJJ4-1

Page 1

FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 253
Committee: Ports, Waterways & Intermodal

Transit

Sponsor: Representative Chip Brown

Analyst: Jennifer Farish Date: 03/06/2024

House Bill 253 as introduced could increase or decrease the obligations of the State Port

Authority by an undetermined amount dependent on the difference in: (1) the compensation of

any non-merit employees hired pursuant to this bill; and (2) the compensation otherwise

provided to merit employees under current law.

This bill would also codify the current practice of the Authority to require it to pay the State

Employees Insurance Fund employer contributions.


